
May 2018 Remembrance Run 
Announcement 
 

Our Plano Pacers Remembrance Run 5K and Kids K will be held May 26 at 
8AM at Bob Woodruff Park. The Kids K should start about 9AM after the 
5K. 

Guest pre-registration is open on our planopacers.org website home page. 
Guests can pick up bibs and pay their $10 race fee BEFORE 7:30AM in the 
registration area. New members who recently joined the club can check to 
see if their personalized bibs are ready at the membership table. Members 
with bibs, please bring them. 

The Remembrance Run is one of our largest races of the year and the first of 
three consecutive 5K club races. There should be some spirited competition 
and hopefully a few age group records will be set. 

Our high school volunteers are off for the summer. The DASH running 
group, which has many club members, will be supplying volunteers for the 
water stop and the finish line. We can always use help with registration and 
membership as well. 

Let’s get ready for a great race. As we run, please remember all those who 
sacrificed their lives for us to be able to live in Freedom in this great state 
and this great country. 

 


